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WHO IS WATCHING?
NRC INVESTIGATIVE TEAM ANNOUNCES•SITE VISIT AT PENNSYLVANIA NUCLEAR PLANT

Washington, DC - The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission announced Thursday
it was sending a team of inspectors to conduct a special security
inspection at the Peach Bottom nuclear power plant in Delta, Pa. located
in southern York County. In reaction to inquiries from CBS News and other
local and national media reports, the team will be investigating
"inattentive" security officers while on duty. The Peach Bottom nuclear
facility is owned BY the Exelon Corporation. the Wackenhut Corporation
provides security for Exelon nuclear power plants.

Danielle Brian, Executive Director of POGO said, "We are relieved to see
the NRC finally taking steps to investigate this very serious security
breach. The real heroes here are the employees who were willing to put-
their careers and families' livelihood on the line to expose the rampant
ZiTsregard by NRC's Region I management of problems at the Peach Bottom
pant. Unfortunately, NRC has chosen investigative team members who have.
-Faild in their duties and have not been held responsible."

CBS News began its investigation after reading a report issued in 2002
http://www.pogo.org/p/environment/eo-020901 -nukepower.html ) by the
Project on Government Oversight, an independent nonprofit which
investigates and. exposes corruption. POGO. has been monitoring related
safety issues in the nuclear industry for several years.

During the CBS News team's investigation, they were provided taped
evidence of sleeping guards and contacted NIRC.

In March, a letter was sent to a NRC site inspector outlining the concerns
about the sleeping guards but nothing happened. Several days later, the
concerned guard was told by a Wackenhut representative to keep quiet. The
Excelon Corporation has since confirmed a cover-up of the charges.

This past March, Ms. Brian wrote to Chairman Dale E. Klein of the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission ( http://www.poogo.orgl/p/homeland/hl-070301-nrc.html
) urging the NRC to make rules more stringer regarding overwork and
fatigue by security officers. A POGO study had found extreme fatigue and.
understaffing to be a serious problem.

The Wackenhut Company recently lost a $9.6 million per year contract to
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provide security serves at the Department of Homeland Security
headquarters after revelations of extensive site security breeches.

Founded in 1981, the Project On Government Oversight is an independent
nonprofit which investigates and exposes corruption and other misconduct
in order to achieve a more accountable federal government.
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